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22251 Palmer Street
Robertsdale, Al. 36567
planning@baldwincountyal.gov
251.580.1655

August 2, 2024

Larry Smith, PE

S.E. Civil Engineering & Surveying
9969 Windmill Road

Fairhope, Alabama 36532

Subject: SPP22-000003 Cottonwood Estates Subdivision - No Deficiency Letter

Dear Mr. Smith:
The above referenced subdivision was inspected July 30, 2024 for compliance with the

submitted construction plans. There are no noted deficiencies at this time.

If you have any questlons or concerns do not hesitate to contact me at (251) 202-1693 or at
jlundy@baldwincountyal.

John Lundy
Engineer Tech llI

Cc: Tyler Austin, Civil Engineer
File



